
 
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE  
HRC OUTREACH SUBCOMMITTE 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to lack of Quorum, the regular meeting of the 
HRC Outreach Subcommittee scheduled for Wednesday, December 4, 2019 at  
3:00 p.m. at the Workforce Building, Conference Center Room #402, located at 44199 
Monroe Street, Indio, CA 92201 has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the HRC Outreach Subcommittee is scheduled to be held 
Wednesday, February 5, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. at the Workforce Building, Conference 
Center Room #402, located at 44199 Monroe Street, Indio, CA 92201 

 
Posted December 3, 2019  

 


